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To Foreign Customers with Changes to Registered Information,
Such as Renewal of Permitted Period of Stay or Change of Address

Thank you very much for your continued patronage of Hokkaido Shinkin Bank.
At Hokkaido Shinkin Bank, we check our customers’ residence cards when
opening accounts, and ask that customers make sure to notify us of renewals of
permitted period of stay, as well as any other changes to registered
information, such as address.

If you have renewed your period of stay, or changed your address or other
registered information, and have not completed the procedures to notify us of
the change, please bring your residence card, bankbook, ATM card, and
registered seal to one of our bank branches, and submit the necessary
paperwork.

In the event that no notification has been submitted by the end of your
permitted period of stay, some transactions may be restricted, based on our
account rules and regulations.

We apologize for any inconvenience, and appreciate your understanding and
cooperation.



